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The Student Success Skills we are
focusing on for December are

empathy, kindness and compassion.
We are learning how kind words and
actions can affect others–how doing

good deeds not only helps others, but
we feel good about it, too! Students

have great ideas in our guidance
classes and they are working on

becoming the best version of
themselves they can be–raising the bar

every day. Some topics coming up in
the next few months are having grit,
honesty, teamwork and courage. Be

sure to ask your students about their
great work with Mrs. Bunton–building

skills now and for their future!

At the start of this school year, we laid out a theme for the
year, "Raising the Bar." We have embraced this as a staff and
are working with our students as well to embrace a "raising-

the-bar" mindset. To raise-the-bar simply means to try harder
today than we did yesterday, last week, or last year. It is a

mindset of continual growth. Growth is not achieved in grand
actions, but in small consistent actions over time. That is the

mindset we are looking to build in our students.



----------------------

Winter Vacation Announcement! 

Bus Patrol

🚌 Shoutout to Our Bus Patrol Kids! 🌟
We want to give a huge round of applause to our

amazing bus patrol kids! These dedicated students
volunteer their time to help ensure safety and

order on our school buses. 

Their commitment and leadership make a big
difference, helping create a safe and positive

experience for everyone on the bus. Thank you,
bus patrols, for your hard work and dedication!

Let's keep up the great work together! 

Athletics
Youth Wrestling Practice

December 2nd - February 26
No practice if there is no school
Ladysmith High School Balcony

6-7 PM
Mondays: Grades 4K-4
Thursdays Grades 3-4

Free to participate
Open to both boys and girls

We’re excited to announce that our winter vacation will be from December
23rd through January 1st. During this time, there will be no school, allowing

students and staff to enjoy a well-deserved break with their families and
friends.

We wish everyone a joyous holiday season filled with fun, relaxation, and
memorable moments. See you all back on January 2nd, refreshed and ready

for the new year!

IMPORTANCE OF SCHOOL
ATTENDANCE 

Did you know that regular
school attendance is key
to a student's success?
Attending school every

day helps students stay on
track with their learning,

build strong study habits,
and develop a sense of

responsibility. Each day at
school provides

opportunities for students
to engage with their
teachers and peers,

participate in interactive
lessons, and gain the

knowledge they need for
their future.

Parents and guardians,
your support is crucial!
Ensuring that your child
attends school regularly

sets them up for a brighter
future.

Let's work together to
make every school day

count!


